Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards [Trinh.Pham@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 1:01 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Chevron #9-3600, 2200 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland (T0600161613)
Hi Mark,

That’s fine. | hope you had a great vacation.
Thank you for letting me know. We will stop working on this case.

Trinh

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.orq]

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 12:12 PM

To: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Chevron #9-3600, 2200 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland (T0600161613)

Trinh,
Sorry for my delay; I’m just back from a longer vacation and have been sorting through emails.

ACEH is in concurrence that case closure is appropriate. ACEH will proceed with case closure, and will change the case
status to Eligible for Closure.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards [mailto:Trinh.Pham@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 9:15 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Chevron #9-3600, 2200 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland (T0600161613)

Hi Mark/Dilan,
When you got a chance, please let me know if you have any objections to the case closure.

Your prompt response would be greatly appreciated.



Trinh

From: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 9:13 AM

To: mark.detterman@acgov.org; dilan.roe@acgov.org

Subject: FW: Chevron #9-3600, 2200 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland (T0600161613)

Hi Mark/Dilan,

| did not receive any response from you regarding your objections to case closure. | had higher priority projects that |
need to complete after sending you the below email so | could not send a follow-up request during that time. Please let
me know if you have determined that this case is eligible for closure or not. If not, please let me know your specific
objections to case closure.

Thank you.

Trinh Pham

Water Resource Control Engineer
State Water Resources Control Board
UST Cleanup Unit Il

(916) 341-5871

From: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 3:38 PM

To: mark.detterman@acgov.org

Cc: dilan.roe@acgov.org

Subject: Chevron #9-3600, 2200 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland (T0600161613)

Hi Mark,

We are in the process of reviewing the Request for Closure for this case. The Path to Closure Plan states that verification
monitoring and closure requirements would be in January 2015. Recent correspondences on GeoTracker indicate that
the CSM addendum is required by your agency. Please let me know your specific objections for case closure.

Your prompt response would be greatly appreciated.

Trinh Pham

Water Resource Control Engineer
State Water Resources Control Board
UST Cleanup Unit Il

(916) 341-5871



